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To: City of Lee’s Summit Building inspections         July 21, 2023 

Regarding: 2139 & 2141 Osage Drive (Duplex)  

Permit No: PRRES20232009 

 

 

On July 21st 2023 at 8:30am CST, a meeting occurred with Ethan Stallbaumer and Coulter Allen 

representing clover & hive, Kyle representing the City of Lee’s Summit Building Codes Department and 

Bill’s Plumbing, LLC to perform a dye test to see proper flow of underground plumbing. The dye and 

flow test was observed and accepted by Kyle with the City of Lee’s Summit Building Codes Department. 

Clover & hive along with Bills Plumbing, LLC assumes all responsibilities for the underground 

plumbing at 2139 & 2141 SW Osage Dr. Lee’s Summit, MO 64082. This portion of the inspection cycle 

will be released.  

 

 

Jason Hewitt 

Jason D Hewitt 
Operations Manager – Clover and Hive 


